
Blessed
Sacrament

School 
PTA 

Family Movie
Night 

Showing Monsters Inc!

October 4th at 6:00 p.m.
Blessed Sacrament School Gym

Bring a comfy chair, blanket
 or pillow!

SNACK SHACK will be open
for purchasing snacks &
drinks!!

Need more 
information:

Please Contact us at
bss.pta@syracusediocese.org

Children must be accompanied 
by an adult.


